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FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 

RE: Situation in Ukraine 

 

Our dear clients, partners, and friends, 

 

 

Ukraine has been fighting for its freedom for 65 days. The Russian Federation continues its full-

scale armed aggression against our country and launches missile and bomb strikes on military 

and civilian infrastructure. Fortunately, the situation in Nikopol is calm. There are no shelling 

and other danger to life in Nikopol and the region. 

 

The Hot Shop and the Cold Shop activities are according to the billet volume available. 

Yesterday we resumed the work of the extrusion line in Hot Shop and started the production of 

pipes for the automotive industry. 

 

Please, be advised that as of May 1 we will change the rule for Energy Surcharge (ES) application 

for all new orders: when booking orders, we will use the ES of the booking month, and when 

delivering orders, we will use the ES of the billing month. All bookings received before May 

will be billed as per the previous rule - ES of the month of booking. You can find up-to-date 

information here: https://www.centravis.com/en/surcharge/ . 

 

Our Logistics team is actively working and constantly looking for the best and safe ways to 

deliver the finished products. The members of the Board of Directors, namely Yuriy Atanasov, 

Andrey Krasjuk, Alexandre Joseph, Artem Atanasov, stay in Ukraine and keep working. Our 

Sales offices worldwide in Essen, Milan, Krakow, Lugano, Houston, and Dubai are open, our 

Financial and Administrative Departments, Customer support are ready for your calls and 

messages. 

 

We are pleased to announce that our charity auction, which began in Milan on April 14 and 

continued online until April 25, has collected more than 13 thousand euros. All money will be 

transferred to the families of refugees from eastern Ukraine. 

 

Centravis team believes in the fastest victory of Ukraine. We will never stop thanking you all for 

your support and help to our country. 

 

I am at your disposal as well, with all your requests for information or inquiries. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Artem Atanasov 

aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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